EDUF Easter News 2023

OUR GOD LIVES! With millions of other Christians around the globe, we celebrate the
Truth that is ever pertinent to all of us, whatever our circumstances - Jesus triumphed
over death! Our Stateside traditions include Holy Week services and hymns, special
foods at special meals, flowers, maybe even “Easter clothes or shoes or an Easter
bonnet”. What does Easter look like in Africa? Picture yourself shopping in street fairs!

EASTER TRADITIONS
YOU CAN ONLY
EXPERIENCE IN AFRICA




OUR GOD SPEAKS! He has spoken to us during the Lenten season through the
deep reflections in the devotional book, Water for the Way. In June Dr. Gabriel
Benjiman, from South Africa, will be on deputation in New England and Indiana. He is
the top educational leader in the Church of the Nazarene in Africa.

OUR GOD GIVES! And so do His people! EDUF recently sent funds to top up an
endowment at the Nazarene Foundation to move scholarship monies to one of our
Nazarene Theological Colleges in Africa. We are very pleased with this smart giving
that liberates $$ from under-funded endowments. We’'ll do this again later on in 2023.

With a recent check to EDUF from loving donors from the state of Washington came
this note “This gift is in obedience to God'’s prompting.” So be it! If God prompts
you to give to the EDUF mission of fortifying ministerial education in Africa, click here
for instructions: https://www.eduf.org/donate/




OUR GOD CONNECTS US and WE ARE GRATEFUL!

From all of us who lead Education Development United Fellowship, we thank you for
your interest in and prayers for ministerial education throughout Africa.
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